
Come See the Draft Plan for
Your New Neighborhood Park!

You are invited to review and share your thoughts 
about the draft concept plan for Tower Crest 
Neighborhood Park at an upcoming public 
meeting. Children are welcome. 

This undeveloped park site is located on NE 54th 
Street at NE 63rd Avenue in East Minnehaha. 
Construction is scheduled to begin in 2011, if 
funding is available. 

We want to hear from you!

Public Meeting
Tuesday, May 25, 2010 
6:30 p.m.
Truman Elementary School Commons
4505 NE 42nd Ave.
Vancouver, WA

For more information contact:
Matt Hall, Project Manager
Clark County Public Works
Phone: (360) 397-6118 ext. 4225
E-mail: matt.hall@clark.wa.gov
Or visit us on the Web at: www.clarkparks.org



Can’t make it to the meeting? 
Submit your comments online!
The draft concept plan, related materials and an 
electronic comment form will be available on the 
Web starting May 26, 2010.  All comments are due 
by June 9,  2010.

Just go to this Web page:
www.clarkparks.org/projects/towercrest.htm
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